Forthcoming events

The European Association for the History of
Psychiatry, the International Society for the
History of the Neurosciences and the European
Club for the History of Neurology are the
organisers of an international conference being
held in Switzerland on 14-16 September 1999
(Zurich) and 17-18 September 1999 (Lausanne).
Entitled Neurosciences and Psychiatry - Cross-
ing the Boundaries, the provisional programme
of this congress of history covers topics such as:
search machine (epistemology, research strate-
gies, theoretical models, doctrine, machines);
body-mind (animal spirits, temperaments, neu-
rosciences, organicism, psychosomatics); and
evolution and dissolution (neuropsychiatry, insti-
tutions, strategies). Further information: Puspa
Agarwalla, Congress Secretary, Universitatsspital
Zirich, Neurologle, Frauenklinkstrasse 26, CH-
8091 Zirich, Switzerland (telephone: 00411 255
5543; fax: 00411 255 4429; e-malil: puspa.agar-
walla@nos.usz.ch).

Integrative Developments in Psychotherapy
is a joint one-day conference organised by the
Royal College of Psychiatrists Psychotherapy
Faculty and the British Psychological Society,

Psychotherapy Section. The conference will be
held at the Royal Society of Medicine, London, on
9 October 1999 and there will be presentations
on integrative developments in analytic psy-
chotherapy, cognitive therapy, cognitive analytic
psychotherapy, inter-subjectivity and reflective
function and the significance of narrative for
psychological therapies. Further information:
Conference Unit, Royal College of Psychiatrists,
17 Belgrave Square, London SW1X 8PG (Tele-
phone: 0171 235 2351; fax: 0171 245 1231).

The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of
Psychiatrists, Faculty of Psychiatry of Old Age,
would like to announce its Annual Clinical
Meeting to take place in Sydney, Australia on
30 November-1 December 1999. The event
precedes a two-day meeting of the Australasian
Society for Psychiatric Research, and a Regional
Meeting on 4-5 December 1999 of the World
Federation of Societies of Biological Psychiatry.
Further information: Associate Professor John
Snowdon, Rozelle Hospital, Central Sydney Area
Mental Health Service, PO Box 1, Rozelle, NSW
2039, Australia (fax: 00612 9818 5712; e-mail:
jsnowdon@mail.usyd.edu.au).
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